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Clements Families,  

Teachers and staff have been working hard to develop learning modules to stimulate thinking, 
learning, and inquiry during the school closure.  Each learning module is intended to be 
completed over a two-week time span.  We encourage your children to get into the habit of 
working on English, history, world languages, and PE/Health modules on even calendar days. 
On odd calendar days, we encourage them to work on their math, science, career technical, and 
fine arts modules.  This even/odd rotation will allow your children to invest the time and effort 
needed into each module to obtain maximum results.  The next two-week module will be 
available on our Clements website on Tuesday, March 31st.  If you have limited or no internet 
access, we will provide paper copies of each module to you.  Module pick-up will be held on 
Wednesday, April 1st and Thursday April 2nd from noon – 3:00 pm at the Clements entrance.  
Members of the Clements team will be set up outside for drive through packet pick-up.  We ask 
that you either have your child with you or know their specific classes to ensure the correct 
module is distributed.  This first packet will contain mostly review information with a sprinkling 
of new content.  Additionally, the first module is intended to be completed by Friday, April 17th.  
We do not intend for your child to work on their module over Spring Break.   

If your child needs assistance with any of the information in the module, please do not hesitate to 
reach out via email or Remind to your child’s teacher.  If you are unable to email or use Remind, 
please call the school and we will arrange the assistance needed.   

I realize this school closure is not an ideal situation; however, it is necessary to ensure the safety 
and well-being of our community.  Our teachers and staff miss your children dearly and can’t 
wait to see them again.  Please tell them that I love them! 

Enjoy your day! 

 

Jason S. Chandler 

 

 


